Year 2 Leavers Assembly

We are now taking orders for DVD's. You are able to order a copy for £10. Cash and names to front desk please. As with previous years, DVD's will be delivered to us in September and then forwarded to Junior School (if no younger sibling).

Class Attendance

Congratulations to Orange Class who achieved the most improved attendance for week beginning 26th June.

Nursery Sports Day

Our Sports day this year will be on Wednesday 12th July. We will be having a variety of races, holding a raffle and singing you some songs and rhymes. Parents are invited to come along to watch and join in with the races.

Morning children will start their Sports Day at 9:30am (but please bring them at 9am as usual). The afternoon children will start their Sports Day at 1pm (but please bring them at 12:30pm as usual).

There will be no lunches or children staying all day as it will be too much for them.

If you can, please bring in a prize for our raffle as we will be selling tickets to raise money for new Nursery equipment.

Sending 'Get Well Soon' wishes to Mrs Bowen who is off poorly at the moment. We hope to see you soon!

With this in mind, please take extra care crossing the road.

Future dates for your diary

Thursday 20th July—Leaver's Assembly 9:30am Friday 21st July—Break up for Summer Monday 4th September—PD Day Tuesday 5th September—Back to School







5th July 2017

www.ludlow-inf.shropshire.sch.uk

We are fast approaching the end of term with lots of work still to do. The move-up afternoon went well on Monday with all children seeing the potential of making some new friends. It is always a bit daunting for them when they have a new classroom, new teacher and new children to get used to.

Next Monday, the children will be bringing their reports home. The teachers have taken a lot of time and care over each one and I can say that they are a true reflection of each child. Although it has been time consuming, reading every report and making a comment, it has been an absolute pleasure. We should all be very proud of our little people!

The Green Festival on Sunday is going to be an interesting event in Ludlow. We have a stand where we shall be taking all the recycled containers with their plants. It you still have one at home please bring it into school tomorrow so we know how many we have to transport.

EVENTS NEXT WEEK

Monday 10th July Gardening Club Dance Club

Growing wise together

Tuesday 11th July Art Club Forest School Club

Wednesday 12th July Nursery Sports Day iPad Club Cookery

Thursday 13th July Forest Schools Club Lego Club Gymnastics Club

Friday 14th July
Celebration Assembly
2:25pm

FINAL WEEK
OF CLUBS TILL
SEPTEMBER



8th July—Liam Nash

→ Staff -8th July—Tracy Sheldon



The parents of the above children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at **9am** These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday.

Childrens Corner

Hello Children

Did you have a good time on Monday. in your new class? Don't worry if there are children who you do not know, you? 🖁 will soon get to know them and maybe 🖁 make some lovely new friends.

Well done Year 2 in your swimming, have heard that there are some of you. who can now swim and you couldn't last week!

Well done to Nursery and Reception children in Party Games last night, you? 🕻 were very sensible. I hope you had a 🕻 good time.

Have a great week!

Mrs Matthew